
 

Tetra Tech Inc.  
285 Ellicott Street, Buffalo, New York 14203 

Tel 716.849.9419   Fax 716.849.9420   tetratech.com 

February 8, 2016 
 
 
Mr. Bruce Leisey 
Clay Township Manager 
870 Durlach Road 
Stevens, PA 17578 
 
Reference:  Sunoco Pipeline L.P. – Pennsylvania Pipeline Project 
  Second Floodplain/Stormwater Management Program Consistency Request 
 
Dear Sir: 
          
On behalf of Sunoco Pipeline, L.P. (SPLP), Tetra Tech would like to follow-up on the Floodplain/Stormwater 
Management Program Consistency Request letter we sent to your municipality (same address) dated 
November 10, 2015. As discussed therein, SPLP in the process of obtaining a Chapter 105 Water Obstruction 
and Encroachment Permit for its proposed Pennsylvania Pipeline Project (Project).  As part of the permit 
approval process, we respectfully request your review of the Project’s consistency with local Floodplain 
Management and Storm Water Management programs, and a letter confirming the Project’s consistency with 
these programs (as applicable).  
 
A consistency letter from the Township in regard to the local Floodplain Management and Storm Water 
Management Program is required pursuant to 25 Pennsylvania Code, Chapter 105 Regulations (Sections 
105.14(b)(9), 105.13(e)(1)(v-vi)), and under the Stormwater Management Act (32 P.S.,§§ 680.1—680.17), 
respectively. Please refer to the previously sent attachments to assist your review. An electronic copy can be 
provided via email or a hard copy delivered upon request.  
 
If no response is received within 30 days of receipt of this letter, we will understand that there are no 
issues of concern related to the Project’s consistency with the Township’s applicable floodplain and 
stormwater management programs.   
 
If you have further questions or require additional information, please do not hesitate to contact at (716) 849-
9419 or via email at rachel.silva@tetratech.com. 
 
Thank you for your timely response to this matter. 
 
 
Respectfully yours, 
Tetra Tech, Inc. 
           
 
 
 
Rachel Silva 
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Silva, Rachel

From: trackingupdates@fedex.com
Sent: Tuesday, February 09, 2016 12:55 PM
To: Silva, Rachel
Subject: FedEx Shipment 775597156617 Delivered

   

 Your package has been delivered 
   
 Tracking # 775597156617 
   

  

Ship date: 
Mon, 2/8/2016  
RACHEL SILVA 

TETRA TECH - HOME 

Buffalo, NY 14203 

US 

 
 

Delivered  
 

Delivery date: 
Tue, 2/9/2016 12:52 pm
Bruce Leisey 

Clay Township Manager 

870 Durlach Road  

STEVENS, PA 17578 

US 

 
 

 

   
 

 

 Shipment Facts 

  

 Our records indicate that the following package has been delivered.

  

 

Tracking number: 775597156617 

Status: Delivered: 02/09/2016 12:52 

PM Signed for By: 

W.HACKMAN 

Reference: 112IC05958 Task 16 

Signed for by: W.HACKMAN 

Delivery location: STEVENS, PA 

Delivered to: Receptionist/Front Desk 

Service type: FedEx Standard Overnight 

Packaging type: FedEx Envelope 

Number of pieces: 1 

Weight: 0.50 lb. 

Special handling/Services: Direct Signature Required 

 Deliver Weekday 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

   

 

   Please do not respond to this message. This email was sent from an unattended mailbox. This report was generated at 
approximately 11:54 AM CST on 02/09/2016.  

 


